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Comments: I wholeheartedly oppose this project. Snowmobilers have minimal impact on the forest and this

closes off some of the best terrain that we enjoy recreating in. I believe it will limit the amount of snowmobilers

that will want to come up and decrease revenue for the forest. This should not happen to this area. 


